
Trevor S. Laroche-Theune 
P.O. Box *** 
La Pointe,  WI  ***** 
 
July 6, 2012 
 
Mr. Brad Bennett 
Northland Vietnam Veteran Memorial Foundation 
**** ************ *** 
Duluth, MN  ***** 
 
Dear Brad & the Northland Vietnam Veteran Memorial Foundation, 
 
I write to thank you for awarding me your scholarship and giving me the opportunity to 
read my essay over Memorial Day.  I found your Memorial Day event very moving and I 
felt honored to read my essay in front of the audience of veterans. 
 
I just recently read my essay at my grandfather’s military memorial service over the 4th of 
July.  Many people, including the veteran chaplain, were very moved.   
 
Therefore, I thank you not only for your financial support of my education at UW-
Superior, but also for creating this opportunity for me to learn and express concepts that I 
believe would have made my grandfather, Paul Cramer,  proud. 
 
Thank you, 
 
 
 
Trevor Laroche-Theune 
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